

67 newbury street boston, ma 02116 617.449.7194 womenslunchplace.org

February 8, 2017

Neena Singh-Tyagi 15 Capone Road Foxboro, MA 02035

Board of Directors

Anthony Leonard, President Kay Calvert, Vice President Pam Savoy Barnett, Treasurer Sally Bachman, Secretary

Denise Benson
Anne Bromer
Kate Cook
Eileen Hsü-Balzer
Mark Lippolt
Michelle McGee
Katie O'Connell
Sandra Allen O'Connor
Sharon Saffitz
Derri Shtasel, M.D.
John Sutich
Roberta Weiner

Dear Neena,

Thank you for your donation of toiletries, winter items, socks, jewelry, and make-up to Women's Lunch Place. These items will put a smile on the faces of the ladies who come to us for help. So many of our guests never receive a special gift or cannot afford items like the ones you gave us. Your generosity helps our guests feel cared for and loved.

With the support of our donors, we provide hearty, nutritious breakfasts and lunches for our guests six days a week, with over 89,389 meals served in the past year. Fresh fruit, vegetables, and lean protein are included in every lunch, served by our dedicated staff and volunteers in a caring environment. Regardless of a woman's situation, she is welcomed to our table with the dignity that every person deserves.

Once a woman's nutritional needs are met, she is then better able to access our other services to improve her life over the long term. We offer personalized assistance with housing, mental health, substance abuse, and other issues faced by our guests.

Please keep in touch with us on Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, or at www.womenslunchplace.org.

Executive Director Elizabeth Keeley

With gratitude,

Lorraine Anderson Levine Director of Development

Women's Lunch Place, a 501(c)3 organization, provided no goods or services to you for your charitable contribution, which we received 1/31/2017. Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please keep this acknowledgment for your tax records.